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Volunteers Needed – Can you Help? 
 

Thurgoland Childcare is a non profit nursery charity and is managed by a voluntary Board of 
Trustees which is made up with both parents of children in Nursery and local people who 
have an interest in volunteering.   
  
We need to have a minimum number of Trustees as per our constitution in order to 
operate legally and we regularly need to recruit new Trustees both to continue to operate 
and run as a nursery and also to expand our skills base and knowledge, along with the 
potential to explore new ideas on how to improve and develop our service. 
  
Could you help out?  We meet approximately once every 8 weeks for a few hours to discuss 
how the Nursery is managed and talk through any ongoing and potentially new projects 
that are to the benefit of the setting.  There may be other projects that you may want to be 
involved in, or lead on, that would involve another few hours a month.  
  
There is no financial responsibility to being a Trustee nor any financial gain but it can be 
immensely rewarding.  As Trustees you would collectively have ultimate responsibility for 
running the Charity and by using your skills and energy you would be able to express your 
thoughts, and influence how the Nursery your child/ren attends or within your local 
community should be managed and improved. 
 
If you don’t want to become a Trustee there are also opportunities for parents of children 
in Nursery to join the Fundraising Committee to help raise funds and organise fun events 
for the children. 
  
So, if you would enjoy being part of a small team and are interested in assisting us by 
volunteering your time and skills please contact Kerry, Nursery Manager by email on 
thurgolandnursery@yahoo.co.uk or telephone 01142 883848 
 
More information about the Nursery can be found at our website:  
www.thurgolandchildcare.com.uk  and more information about becoming a Trustee can be 
found at https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-essential-trustee-what-you-
need-to-know-cc3 
 


